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Urgent News General News 

Psalter & Memory Selection:  Please review Jehovah 

Tsidkenu and psalter 247 verses 1 and 2.  Memory work 

will be assigned from each classroom.  These songs and 

memory work will be for the Grandparents Day program. 

 

Grandparents Day:  We are looking forward to seeing 

our grandparents and older friends on April 24.  The day 

will begin with chapel in the gym at 9:30.  There will be 

coffee and treats for the grandparents from 10:00 – 10:30.  

After that they will be able to visit the individual 

classrooms.  Lunch will be served at 11:30.  There will be 

a program after lunch.  The day should wrap up around 

1:20.  The students will be able to leave with their 

grandparents.  Please notify your teachers if your child 

(children) will be leaving with their grandparents.  If they 

will not be leaving with their grandparents, we request 

that you pick them up at 1:20.  

 

Mission Week:  Mission Week will be held April 29 – 

May 2. Please see the attachment to the memo email for 

the details of Mission Week. 

 

No School:  There will be no school on May 3.  This is a 

teacher in-service day. 

 

Mother’s Day Tea:  It is scheduled for May 12.  More 

details will follow. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

No Hot Lunch next week due to Grandparents Day.  

 

Parents United: The volunteer positions have been 

assigned.  Also, the school cleaning assignments have been 

made.  Please see the attachments to the memo email.  A 

list of the duties of the officers of Parents United has been 

included.  If you have any questions, please forward them 

to Angela Ekema. 

 

Spring Music Night:   There will be a music night on 

May 16 at 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.  The students 

have a special program planned for you.  Please plan to 

join us. 

Yearbook Ads:  Parents of 9th graders, you have a special 

opportunity to put an ad in our yearbook featuring your 9th 

grader who hopes to graduate. Please fill out the form 

attached to the memo email and turn it in to the office.  

 

Kalamazoo Chorus: The Kalamazoo Chorus warmly 

invites you to attend our spring concert titled “Worthy is 

the Lamb!”  This choral and instrumental concert will take 

place at First United Methodist Church at 212 S. Park 

Street in Kalamazoo on Friday, April 26, at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Bridal Shower:  You are invited to a bridal shower that 

will be held on August 20 at 7:30 p.m .for Josh Rose and 

Kylie Klaasen.  They hope to be married on September 6 

and are registered at Amazon.  Please note the change of 

date. 
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